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Monday 18th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

World Maths Day!  

Wednesday 20th March 

This week, we will be celebrating World Maths Day on Wednesday 20th March.  

 

On this day, the children will be taking part in fun, creative Maths lessons, allowing them to 

see how Maths can be used in different contexts.  

 

We look forward to celebrating this day with the children.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Ms Wilkinson  

Harrold Primary Academy  

 

 

 
 
 


